
 
 

 

 

The Norwell Fire Department, Local 2700, is 

once again teaming up with the US Marine 

Corps to collect new, unwrapped toys for 

“Toys for Tots”. The drop off location is at 

Fire Headquarters at 300 Washington Street and Central 

Fire located at 677 Main Street. Check donations can be 

mailed to P.O. Box 391, S. Weymouth, MA  02190. The 

final day for donations is Thursday December 17, 2015 at 

noon. Please contact Fire Headquarters with any questions 

you may have at 781-659-8158. 

 

 
 


